Ontario Provincial Council of The Catholic Women's League Newsletter October issue featuring Timmins Diocesan



New Liskeard - Each year Our Mother of Perpetual Help parish CWL council hosts a fall Bazaar and a Valentine Tea. We offer a lunch and have a bake table, white elephant table and Evelyn's table which in late October has a Christmas theme and in February a Valentine Theme. With the money raised, we support many local and international charities. Pictured is Evelyn Carter with her beautiful Valentine table on February 8 2020.



Timmins - St Anthony of Padua - Eileen Meunier, parish president, Anna May Chaloux and Paulette Piquette of St. Anthony's CWL hold signs thanking the workers of the Metro store, prior to handing out letters of appreciation to staff in their various departments.



Timmins - St Anthony of Padua - Diocesan President Annette Kelly and her husband, Phil, prepare bags with muffins that will be given out later in the day at the Lord's Kitchen hall.



Larder Lake - Our Lady of the Lake parish president, Patricia Bodick, (centre with brown sweater) celebrated the 90th birthday of Rita Desrochers, her mother, in the Palliative Care room at the hospital with family, friends and CWL members.



Above: Holy Trinity Council members donated towards purchasing feminine hygiene products for the local food bank.

Below: Englehart - Holy Trinity Council - Quilt made by Lynne Rowlandson for #Nova Scotia Hugs project to be given to the victims of the Nova Scotia shooting incident.





Timmins - Sacred Heart of Jesus council has a craft group that usually meets weekly. The women create sewn or knitted items which are then donated to various places. Due to the recent pandemic, they have not been able to meet but that has not stopped them from doing their good work. These are some of the masks which they have donated to the Golden Manor and to Timmins and District Hospital. To date, 175 masks have been donated, and they're still going strong! They are also endeavouring to keep in touch with League members through their phone committee.

Matheson - Mary Queen of the World Council

During the Covid-19 Pandemic, 7yr old Tayah Gendron wearing protective gloves went door to door delivering a Rose for all women of the Mary Queen of the World parish in Matheson, Ontario for Mother's Day. Here is Tayah presenting a Rose to her grandmother Marilynn Delaurier, a CWL member.

